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APPROVAL

Mr. Brantley Buerger

Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company
362 Injun Hallow Road

East Hampton, CT 06424

RE: Corrective Action Completion Report
Former Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company, 362 Injun Hollow Road, East Hampton, CT
Rem I.D. No. 8171/ EPA ID No. CTD042306720

Dear Mr., Buerger,

On July 2, 2014, the Remediation Division of the Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse (the Department) received the
report titled “Corrective Action Completion Report” (the Report) which was prepared on your behalf by AMEC Environment and
Infrastructure, Inc. The Report documents the following:

e Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company’s (CYAPCO) completion of Resource Conservation and Recovery Act
Corrective Action Program requirements at the Haddam Neck Plant (HINP) located at 362 Injun Hollow Road in East
Hampton, Connecticut;

e That the environmental conditions at the HNP are in compliance with the Department’s Remediation Standard
Regulations; and that

* CYAPCO has satisfied the requirements of Stewardship Permit No. DEP/HWMY/CS/-061-002 issued by the Department
on October 23, 2007

The Department hereby approves the Report.
The following steps will be necessary to terminate the above referenced Stewardship Permit:

e The Department will issue a Tentative Determination on CYAPCO’s July 9, 2014 petition for termination of the
Stewardship Permit;

e There will be a 45 day public notice period on the Tentative Determination to allow public comment; and

e The Department will issue a Final Determination following the public comment period

Nothing in this approval shall affect the authority of the Commissioner under any other statute or regulation, including, but not
limited to, any authority to institute any proceeding, or take any other action to prevent or abate pollution, to recover costs and
natural resource damages, and to impose penalties for violations of law, if any. If at any time the Commissioner determines that
the actions at the parcel have not fully characterized the extent and degree of pollution or have not successfully abated or
prevented pollution, the Commissioner may institute any proceeding, or take any action to require further investigation or further
action to prevent or abate pollution.

In addition, nothing in this approval shall relieve any person of his or her obligations under applicable federal, state and local law.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Craig Bobrowiecki of my staff at (860) 424-3798.

Patrick F. Bowe, Director
Remediation Division
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse
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